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6th October 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Harvest Assembly 
 

Next Friday afternoon - 14th October at 2.45pm, we will be hosting our 
Harvest Assembly in the school hall. 
 
Last year, we donated collected food items to the Colchester food bank, and 
this year we hope to do the same. If you would like to donate any non-
perishable items such as dried or tinned foods, please send it with you 
child/children or leave in the school office. 
 

If you have any questions, please ask and we hope to see as many of you as 
possible join us for the assembly. 

 

Many thanks  

 
 
Mrs Bilner 
Headteacher 

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

